City Administrator Carlos Fandino will host a meeting to
discuss the City's decision to repurchase the MGS Power
Plant, and how the acquisition will enhance service reliabllity,
and financially benefit Vernon residents and businesses

February 9, 2022
11:30 a.m. -1230pm

Via Zoom
webinar-townhall






